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IN THE NEWS

FIRST TOTALLY DIGITAL NEWSLETTER
In an effort to be green and save the association the cost of printing, this newsletter marks the first issue of our digital newsletters. A copy of this newsletter will also be posted on our website www.shadowhillsestates.org 

A NEW WEBSITE
Speaking of websites, have you seen our new website www.shadowhillsestates.org  If not, then take a look at the totally new, revamped, and very informative website that has been created by one of our homeowners, Bill Mogensen. Not only do we have all of the previous information available from our old website but also lots of new stuff. If you ever wondered what the Estates looked like before the houses were built then check out some of the pictures that Bill has posted. Incidentally, if you happen to have any old pictures that you think our HOA might be interested in seeing then forward them to Bill Mogensen or Michael Pelatt.

ANNUAL BLOCK PARTY 
We hope that everyone has had a great summer.  With the ending of summer that usually means that our Annual Block Party is just around the corner – September 21st to be exact.  Make sure that you mark your calendars and plan on attending. There is always lots of good food and fun and it is a great way to meet some of your neighbors that you only see on a casual basis.
WARMER WEATHER AND PETS

With our warmer weather we are reminded to make sure that any pets that might be outdoors have plenty of shade and water. If you do leave your dogs outside, it is always a good thing to ask your neighbor if your dog is bothering them when you are not at home. Often times dog owners aren’t even aware that their pet might be disturbing their neighbors with constant barking.
CONTACTING LAPD – Notes from Neighboorhood Watch
If you are observing a crime then call 911; however, if you are reporting a crime that has already taken  place then send an email to Officer Don Boon at 31095@LAPD.LAcity.org
He will answer your email a lot faster than if you try and leave a voicemail message.

ARCHITECTURAL REQUEST FORMS

Did you know you can download an ACR form from our website at  www.shadowhillsestates.org ?  If you are planning on repainting your house the same color then no ACR form is needed. Most items in your backyard do not need a form unless they exceed 6’ in height or happen to be an addition to your existing structure. Major landscaping changes in the front yard should have an ACR form filed with the board.  When in doubt always fill out a form. 
WHY AN HOA?
The easiest answer to this question is to stop on the corner of Helen and Art streets. Your neighbor could have stainless steel art all over their yard with weeds growing 2 feet tall, or take a stroll towards Stallion Market where you will notice an unfinished home across the street. As you leave the Shadow Hills Estates, take a look at the surrounding homes and think to yourself –THAT COULD BE MY NEIGHBOR.
There are many reasons someone would move into the Shadow Hills Estates but one of the main reasons is the appearance and the pride of ownership that is evident. In addition, the bridle paths do make our 78 homes stand out in Shadow Hills. However, there are a number of homes in the Estates that need some TLC, such as paint and a decent looking front yard. Dead or dying vegetation, chipped and/or faded paint are minor cosmetic repairs that would enhance not only your curb appeal but also that of your neighborhood. The Board challenges you to look at your house from the street and ask the question ‘would I like to have this house as my neighbor’!
We have an active Board of Directors, who try to be the least intrusive into the lives of the homeowners, but by the same token remind homeowners of their mutual obligation to the HOA for the benefit of all homeowners.
The HOA is always looking for people who are willing to volunteer to serve on the Board. Taking an active part in your association is your obligation and is very much appreciated.
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